Associates, Inc.

WASHINGTON, D. C. 20036

TELECOPIER

Mr. Brian Lamb C-SPAN 400 N. Capitol Street, N.W. Suite 650 Washington, D.C. 20001

Dear Brian:

Your talk at the Close Up lunch on Monday was but another reminder why 8 p.m. Sunday has long been the single most inviolable hour in my week. Henceforth, however, I don't think I'll be able to watch my favorite television program without thinking of Gorby and Pavel—and certainly not without fearing that another author will be exposed as remembering less about his or her book than you do.

You were very generous to take the time you did, and all of us fortunate enough to be associated with Close Up treasure its affiliation with you and C-SPAN. Thanks so much.

